
Route l, B:>x 210 
Kimberly, ID 83'.341 
August 2, 1980 

Mr. Ferlin Ft.iens 
5325 Prairie Hills Road 
&one, Colorado 81025 

Dear Ferlini 

I have forwarded your check of $10 to Idaho MuHum of Natural 
History, Idaho State thiversity, Pocatello, Idaho, My home 
address is in Kimberly, Idaho. Hopefully you will receive 
material covering subject matter that you mentioned in your 
letter. 

I am sure you will find this a very interesting study and a 
challenge to do exact replications or aboriginal artifacts. 
It is time-consuming, exciting, and inte?"esting, and I do 
hope you will enjoy it. 

Periodical publications that I highly reconmend are l].intknappers' 
Exchange and Li.thio Techno~. Flintkna~pers' Exchange can 
be subscribed to by writing26 Constitution N.E., Albuquerque, 
New Mexico 87110. Lit.hie Technology is published by the Center 
For Archaeological Research, 'lbe thiversity of Texas at San 
Antonio, San .Antonio, Texas. 

I hope these publioations will hllph you, and I would find it 
or interest to see what your aooompllshments are after perhaps 
a year or experimentation. 

DC:wt 

Respectfully yours, 

Don Crabtree, D.Sc. 
Research Associate in Prehistoric 
Technology 


